National Center for Faculty

Development & Diversity

The Office of Faculty Development and Advancement is pleased to announce that Florida State
University has joined the National Center for Faculty Development & Diversity (NCFDD) as an
Institutional Member. The NCFDD is a nationally-recognized, independent organization that
provides online career development and mentoring resources for faculty, postdocs, and
graduate students. The attached flyer includes registration instructions as well as a more
detailed overview of the Institutional Membership resources.

To activate your free Institutional Membership, please visit www.FacultyDiversity.org/Join and
select “Florida State University” from the member list. If you have any technical questions,
please email NCFDD at Membership@FacultyDiversity.org. If you have any other questions, feel
free to email Vice President Janet Kistner (jkistner@fsu.edu) or Faculty Development Director
Peggy Wright-Cleveland (mwrightc@fsu.edu).

| hope you enjoy the benefits of the Institutional Membership!





